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Board Corner 
Dear Faculty Club Members,

The holiday season is coming up fast! Are 
you ready? I know I’m not, and never am, 
but somehow, we manage to get through it 
and even enjoy it. Spending time with family 
and friends is precious and important. Make 
memories while you can, whenever you can, 
you won’t regret it!

November’s Friendly Friday was very well 
attended, with most of the 54 guests being 
faculty and staff. Bring colleagues and friends 
to the next Friendly Friday on December 1st 
start celebrating the holidays together.

We had a delightful performance by students 
from the Chamber Music Department. Around 
40 students, faculty, staff and alums filled the 
Faculty House living room to enjoy this lovely 
event, and get a chance to participate in a rich 
intergenerational experience. Keep your eyes 
open for more collaborations like this soon. 
Special thanks to their advisors Ah-Ling Neu 
and Jackie DeVoe for bringing these talented 
students to the Faculty House.

More programming is on the horizon. In the 
meantime, enjoy the delicious buffet lunches 
that Dining staff provide 5 days a week. I 
challenge you to get a more delicious and 
nutritious lunch anywhere. Soup to nuts for 
only $13 for members! You can’t even eat at 
McDonalds or Burger King for less. And the 
Faculty House food is much better for you. I 
feel healthier just entering the building.
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December Friendly Friday 
Friday, December 1st, 4:30 pm-6:30 pm

Appetizers

Hot Crab Dip w/Crostini
Grilled Bratwurst Bites w/ mustard dipping sauce

Soft Pretzel Bites w/ Beer Cheese
Baked Brie w/ Raspberry Preserves

Gingerbread Cupcakes w/ Cream Cheese Frosting
Coffee, tea, decaf & cash bar

The Club Board would like to welcome 
Brandon Hurst from Facilities to the Faculty 
Club Board. Brandon participated in the Chip 
and Sip events that we sponsored at Waubeeka 
Golf Course last summer, and he really enjoys 
having lunch at the Faculty House. Come and 
meet Brandon at a Friendly Friday. Welcome 
Brandon!

The Faculty Club Board would like to wish you 
all the happiest and healthiest of the holidays 
and a Happy New Year! I hope to see you soon!

Alison

Alison Roe O’Grady 
President, Faculty Club Board of Governors 
aogrady@willliams.edu
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Lunch Buffet Menu
The Faculty House will be open for buffet lunch Monday through Friday for the 2023-2024 
academic year.  $13.00 for members and $15.00 for non-members.

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday

Flat Iron Steaks & 
Baked Potato Bar Chicken Shawarma Eggplant Puttanesca, 

Italian Sausage, 
Garlic Bread

Swedish Meatballs Miso Glazed Salmon

Meat and Vegetarian 
Stuffed Shells

Beef Stroganoff with 
Egg Noodles

Sweet & Sour 
Chicken

Chicken and 
Mushroom Roulades 
in a Mustard Cream 

Sauce

Panko Parmesan 
Crusted Cod

Potato Bar w/  
Bacon, Broccoli, Chili, 
Cheese, Sour Cream, 

& Butter

Eggplant Puttanesca French Onion 
Chicken

Meat and Vegetarian 
Lasagna Chef’s Choice

December 2023

Club Hours:	 8:30 am-4:30 pm, Mon.-Fri.
Lunch Hours:	 11:30 am-1:30 pm, Mon.-Fri.
Reservations:	 (413) 597-3089
Website:	 http://faculty-club.williams.edu
Facebook:	 Williams College Faculty Club
Contact:	 Jeanette Kopczynski,  
		  Associate Director for Dining
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Officers
Alison O’Grady, President
Mary Pfister, Vice President
Diana Brooks, Secretary
Kelly Kervan, Treasurer

Carl Samuelson, Governor 
Emeritus	

Members
Cecelia Chang
Heather Forman
Brandon Hurst
John Leavey 
Jill Mendel
Patrick Quinn
Maria Siskind
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Faculty Club Mystery Book Club

WHEN: Friday, December 1st, 1:30 pm

WHERE: Milne Public Library

WHAT: “The Windsor Knot” by SJ Bennett. 
The first book in a highly original and 
delightfully clever crime series in which 
Queen Elizabeth secretly solves crimes 
while carrying on her royal duties.

Questions? Call Jean Vankin at 458-5606 or 
email jvankin@williams.edu.

Do you know a Williams alum 
or member of the surrounding 
community who might like to 
join the Faculty Club?

Send them to our website or 
scan the QR code at right for a 
membership application.

The Faculty House closes after lunch on December 15th and reopens on  
Tuesday, January 2nd.  Have a safe and happy holiday season.
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